NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

9/11 - Never Forget

JAMES L. SEWARD September 11, 2013

NEVER FORGET

Dear Fellow New Yorker:

As you take time to remember those who tragically lost their lives on September 11th, 2001, I
offer the straightforward sentiment that has been repeated countless times since that

horrific day — never forget.

The nearly 3,000 lives in New York City, Washington D.C., and Pennsylvania, the courageous
acts of men and women in uniform and strangers on the street, and the resiliency to rebuild

lives in the face of adversity — never forget.



As a lasting tribute to those lost, let us stay resilient and strong. Remember the sense of
community that brought us together, helped us get through the dark days, and emerge a

united nation — never forget.

Thank you and God Bless America today, tomorrow and always.

Sincerely,

James L. Seward

State Senator



